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OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR OF NATIONAL INTELLIGENCE 
WASHINGTON, DC 

The Honorable Rand Paul 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC 20510 

Senator Paul, 

MAY 1 3 2020 

Thank you for your letter of 12 May 2020 requesting information in support of your 
position as the Chairman of the Federal Spending Oversight and Emergency Management 
Subcommittee of the Senate Homeland Security Committee. Pursuant to that request, please 
find the enclosed document. 

Enclosure 

Cc: 
The Honorable Richard Burr 
The Honorable Mark R. Warner 

Sincerely, 

Acting Director 
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